Dear -

This letter 1is to confirm our telephone

conversation of February 21, 1991. In that

by

ORGANIZATION x!to teach an etiquette class

XC vhich you will receive payment of
approximately $200.00. _

This proposed cl shall take place in the evenin
during a dinn ¥
At this dinner you w ea
) 8 O e fellowship proper dining
etiquette. | Your inquiry is whether acceptance of

this offer to teach in exchange for payment would
be in violation of the City’s ethics.ordinance.

As stated in our conversation, based on the facts
presented your acceptance of this offer would not
violate the Ordinance. 1I say this because you will
be performing this service on non-City time and you
are not being paid in return for giving advice or
assistance on matters concerning the operation or
business of the City.

We appreciate your efforts to comply with the
ethical standards imposed on City employees by the
Governmental Ethics Ordinance. If the facts as
stated in this letter are incorrect, please advise
as any change may alter our conclusion.

Should you have any questions or I can be of
further assistance, please feel free to call.

Very truly yours,

Dorothy J. ;199_‘ Y +'

Executive Director
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